
Dear Sir dear Madame, 
In regards of responsible camping (freedom camping) in New Zealand running a rental company with 
more than 250 vehicles I think it would be good to have an organisation formed by the industry 
which regulates. To keep New Zealand clean and green a lot of things are set in place but never 
where on a big scale followed up. 
 

- Rental companies should be monitored about their behaviour in regards of introduction and 
follow up of toilet and waste and waste water behaviour 

- Non complying customers or other freedom campers should get an instant fine which has to 
be paid on the spot (99% of all tourists or freedom campers have credit cards) 

- There should not be a difference between plumbed in toilets and porta potties because both 
are working in the same way 

 
The government CAA has given other organisations (RAANZ / SAC ) the right to manage certain 
groups of people involved in flying, why can not be there a Organisation established by the industry 
to set and monitor rules about responsible freedom camping in NZ 
 


